

Industry Advisory from the **Building & Safety Department Building Department Operations**

March 18, 2020

The City of Las Vegas Department of Building & Safety Development Service Center is closing our customer lobby effective March 18, 2020, 5:30 pm until further notice. We will continue to provide plan review and inspection services.

Please continue to utilize the online portal to conduct any business that can be completed online; including permit applications, permit issuance and inspection scheduling. Visit our website at www.lasvegasnevada.gov/building for further information.

If circumstances require a transfer of paper documents (such as obtaining approved paper plans from a recently issued permit) or any necessary meetings, please schedule an appointment with the department at the number below.

Please be advised that we are keeping the Social Distance of 6 feet and not making physical contact with customers for any reason, and requesting the same from our industry partners; this applies to both office and field personnel.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at (702) 229-6251.

Sincerely,

Kevin T. McOsker, P.E., CBO **Building and Safety Director**

City of Las Vegas

Building and Safety Department